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Szczecin, 9 February 2022 

 

 

Notice to Skippers no. 07/2022 

 

 Pursuant to Art. 43 point 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal Of Laws/ of 2020, item 1863.), "Polish Waters" State Water Holding, Regional Water 

Management Board in Szczecin, in agreement with the Office of Inland Navigation in Szczecin and 

the Oder - Havel Waterways and Shipping Authority in Eberswalde informs that in connection with 

modernisation works on the hydrotechnical structures (spurs) on the Oder River at km 645.500 - 

663.000 (works performed on the right riverbank), from 14 February 2022 until further notice, 

temporary navigational markings will be placed to provide information on difficulties related to 

navigation.  

 Please exercise extreme caution while moving around the indicate area. We will notify you of 

any changes to traffic organisation in a separate notice. 

 

 

                                                                                                                 Marek Duklanowski   

                        Director 

                           of PGW WP RZGW Szczecin 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

For more information concerning navigational conditions, please contact the Operational Centre from 

Monday to Friday, between 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (phone: 91 44 11 257), or visit the website: 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne

